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Attached is a letter from Ms. JEANE CRUZ-DE LEON, President of Federation of
Parents-Teachers Association of Marikina City dated March 14, 2018 re: Gift Giving for 320
Indigent Students from different public schools in Marikina City on Saturday,,March 24, 2018,
from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 nn. at Kalumpang Gym, Barangay Kalumpang, Marikina City, for
information and appropriate action.

School Heads are enjoined to inform their respective GPTA Officers and support this
noble intention by way of choosing at least ten (10) possible recipients in their respective
schools.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

SHE AYOLA
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Dear Dr. Gayola:

Greetings of Peace through Christ Jesus!

“It is better to give than to receive,” as the saying goes and this is one of the
thrusts of the Federation of Parents-Teachers Association in Marikina City
(FPTAM).

In line with this, FPTAM will be conducting a Gift Giving for 320 Indigent Students
from different public schools on Saturday, March 24, 2018, 8 am—12 nn,
Kalumpang Gym, Bgy. Kalumpang, Marikina City

It is an honor to have you as our partner. We would like to invite you as our
special guest on this day. In lieu of this, we would like to request your good office
to create a Memorandum for this activity. Parental consent will be sent to the
students.

Please do not hesitate to contact the FPTAM if you additional questions or would
like more information at 09175744726.

Thanks very much for your support to this worthwhile endeavor.
God be with you!

Sincerely yours.

JEANE CRUZ-DE LEON
FPTAM President



